
 
March 11, 2019 
 
Dear Safety Group 497/491 Member: 
 

We at Fleury Risk Management are very excited about our recent appointment as Group 
Manager for NYS Public Entities Safety Group 497 and NYS School Safety Group 491. Our staff 
includes all of the individuals previously assigned to service your NYSIF policies. Due to this 
unique scenario, we are able to easily transition the operation of group management with no 
disruption to the policyholders.  
 

As the Group Manager, we will continue to be responsible for providing assistance to Safety 
Group members on their New York State Insurance Fund workers’ compensation insurance 
policies. It is our goal to continue to provide outstanding service to Safety Group members for 
services which include: claims, underwriting, employee safety, payroll audits, billing, and 
general questions/support. 
 

We are also evaluating how to improve and expand support services to our customers. We 
encourage all members to please contact our office and let us know of services you would like 
to see offered to support your NYSIF/Safety Group workers’ compensation insurance policy. 
Ideas or comments can be electronically submitted to: ​FRM@fleuryrisk.com​.  
 

Please note below our new office address, phone, fax, and website to begin servicing your 
policies on ​April 1, 2019​. 
 

Fleury Risk Management 
28 Corporate Drive, Suite 104 
Clifton Park, NY 12065 

Main Phone: (518) 478-6314 
Fax: (518) 599-2761 
Website: ​www.fleuryrisk.com 

 
Sincerely, 

 
John R. Fleury, CIC, CWCP 
President​ | Fleury Risk Management 
john@fleuryrisk.com 
Mobile: (518) 618-6400 
Office: (518) 478-6314 ext. 102 
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